WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
AUGUST 2011 SBDM MINUTES
August 3, 2011/3:30 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 3:30  p.m.  Members present were Ashley Brus,  Cindy Miller, Shianne Monteiro, Judy Bayne and Teresa Morgan.  No guests were present.  Jenn Ford was absent.
1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The August agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The May, June and July minutes were approved by the council.  (We did not meet in June or July).
c.  Good News –We have approximately 21 NCLB students.  This sends a message of confidence and appreciation for our teachers.
d.  No visitors

2 STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 
a.  MAP – We will begin MAP testing at the end of August.
3.  PLANNING
a.  Our principal has accepted a position at another location so we need to have council training for principal selection for our council.  It was decided that the meeting for the training would take place on Wednesday, August 17th @ 2:30.
b.  We need committee sign-ups.

4.  BUDGET REPORTS

a.  The council reviewed and discussed the Schedule of Balances for the months of May, June and July.
5. COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  The May accident report was examined by the council.
b.  The FRC Advisory Council minutes for May and July were reviewed.
6.  INFORMATION
a.  At this time, we will have only one parent representative on the council. 
7.  NEW BUSINESS
8.  ON-GOING LEARNING
a.  Section 7 Funding – We asked to spend our Section 7 funds on transportation for students when we have after-school tutoring.

9.  EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Teresa Morgan has accepted a position at Central Office so we will be hiring a new principal

b.  Leslie Hall (FRC) resigned her position and we now have Tiffany Jenkins in that position.  

c.  Teachers Gayla Routt and Tammy Hall both resigned.  Jennifer Sullenbarger and Andrea Knipp were hired to replace the two teacher vacancies.  

d.  Tom Harden, our 1st shift custodian, also resigned.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:17 p.m.










